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August 7, 2018 

 
      

 
Re:   Re-Bid: Forest Hills Golf Course 

    Driving Range Construction 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bid was received for the Re-Bid: Forest Hills Golf Course Driving Range  
Construction project: 
 
 
LES MANSKE & SONS EXCAVATING & LANDSCAPING  $91,461.00 
STODDARD, WISCONSIN  
         

      
The City Engineer recommends awarding the base bid plus alternates B,E,F,G & I for the 
Re-Bid: Forest Hills Golf Course Driving Range Construction to Les Manske & Sons 
Excavating & Landscaping in the amount of $91,461.00. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

                                                             
Randy Turtenwald 

     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


